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Alison Eichler

June 28, 2019

To Council President Matos and Honorable Members of the Providence City Council,

| am resigning my position as President and Member of PERA as of July 1, 2019.

I have worked hard for the past year and a half with my fellow Members to set up this
newly reconstituted entity. This has been a major commitment, and | am proud of our
accomplishments to date.

Regretfully, | am no longer able to continue to dedicate the time this important
Commission deserves.

| am grateful to have had the opportunity to serve the City of Providence.

Best,

" Alison Eichler
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